
 

 

   

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: August 29, 2016   

SUBJECT:   2017 Membership rates for Beaver Meadow Golf Course 

Recommendation 
 
 Review and accept report. 
 
Background 
 
 The Beaver Meadow Golf Course Advisory Committee annually reviews membership rates for 
the Beaver Meadow Golf Course. 
 
 

Discussion 
 

  The Golf Course Advisory Committee at their August 2016 meeting approved the 
attached rates for the upcoming 2017 season. Draft meeting minutes and area rate sheet are also 
attached.  If approved, the new rates will be advertised to assist with the fall membership drive that is 
currently ongoing. 
 

Several changes to highlight: 
 

 The committee recommends lowering the youth membership price to $275. This new price 
is similar to what other area courses charge. 

 The committee recommends the Young Adult membership age increase to ages 19 to 35. 
This change in age is similar to what other course offer. 

 The Committee also recommends lowering the college membership rate to $600 to better 
reflect the market. 
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